
The Congregational Nurture Committee is in need of additional Shepherds. If you would like to 

volunteer,  please see Jessica Ruqus. 

 

The Sunday School Picnic has been moved from August 31
st
 to September 7

th
. 

 

Please join us on August 31 as we say goodbye to our beloved Choir Director, Jeanie Cushwa. A 

special coffee hour will follow worship. 

 

Pastor Rose will begin a Confirmation Class on August 31, during the Sunday School hour. 

Anyone wishing to participate should see Pastor Rose, or the Christian Education Chair, Brenda 

Carper. 

 

Hedgesville Loaves and Fishes is in need of nonperishable food items. A list is posted on the 

bulletin board in Fellowship Hall. Donations may be placed in the box in the office. 

 

Do you have one or two hours per week or month to spare? Do you 

enjoy helping people in your community? If so, Panhandle Home Health 

has volunteer opportunities available for individuals who want to help with 

special projects, medical equipment organization, office assistance, or 

companionship, errands and support for patients in our community. 

Persons who have an interest in becoming a volunteer, but need more 

information to decide, should call Christian Johnson, director of Resource 

Development, 304-263-5680, ext. 122. (This announcement is provided 

by Carl Howard, who is a member of the Panhandle Home Health Board of 

Directors.) 

 

 


